
Office hours:  Monday to Friday  

9:00am -12:00pm  & 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 

Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 

Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.com 

Facebook:  facebook.com/stjohnthebaptistestevan 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony   306-634-5790 

              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant: Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  

                 306-421-8447 

Office Assistant:      Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 

Bookkeeper:            Susan Mack 

Caretaker:               Sigfredo Gonzales 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 

109 12th Avenue, Estevan Sk S4A 1C9 

Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    

Sunday Liturgy:     10:00AM 

Weekday Liturgy:  Please check a current           
              bulletin 

Sacrament of Anointing: contact the Parish Offfice 

January 26 and 27, 2019 

Year C 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 
Saturday, January 26 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

St. Timothy and St. Titus 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, January 27 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

St. Angela Merici 10am  Holy Mass 

Monday, January 28 11am Funeral Mass for Vernon McClement 

St. Thomas Aquinas 1pm Prayer Shawl Ministry Meeting Room 

 7pm  RCIA in the Parish Hall 

Tuesday, January 29 No Mass 

 7pm CWL Executive Meeting Parish Hall 

Wednesday, January 30 No Mass 

 7pm  Baptism Preparation Class in the Parish Hall 

Thursday, January 31 9am  Lay Presided Service with Communion 

St. John Bosco 7pm  SJB Choir Practice 

Friday, February 1 No Mass 

Saturday, February 2 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

Presentation of the Lord 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, February 3 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

St. Blaise 10am  Holy Mass 

K of C News 

The Estevan Knights of Columbus 

membership dues have been mailed out 

for 2019.  Please place payments in a 

sealed envelope marked   “K of C Dues”, 

and either place it in the collection basket 

at Holy Mass or drop it off at the Parish 

Office at 109 12th Avenue or mail it to Box 

196, Estevan, SK, S4A 2A3. 

 

 Thank You, 

 Albert Petrash 

 Financial Secretary 

 

There will not be any weekday Holy Masses from 

January 21 until February 26.  Each Thursday at 

9am during that time, there will be a Lay Presided 

service.   Weekend Holy Masses will stay the same. 

Readings for February 2 & 3 

 

First Reading Jeremiah 1.4-5,17-19 

Second Reading 1 Corinthians 12.31-13.13 

Gospel Luke 4.21-30 

 



Coming Soon!! 

You are invited to join our  

Lenten Faith Journey:  The Mass  

from Word on Fire. 

Walk through the Liturgy with Bishop Robert Barron and be 

transformed through insights on this most privileged and intimate 

encounter with our Lord Jesus Christ. 

     Beginning Thursday, February 28 at 7pm for six weeks.   

      Watch for more information! 

       Everyone is welcome!! 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

The Annual General Meeting for our Parish will be 

on Sunday, March 31 at 11:30am (following the 

10am Holy Mass).  Everyone is invited!!  Come 

see what your Parish is up to and please bring any 

suggestions or recommendations for your Parish 

Family. 

Parish Pastoral Council Highlights  

• We are so excited to have finalized our new Parish Mission Statement and will be unveiling & 
sharing in the upcoming months with our entire Parish community! Our mission statement, 
values, and vision will not only be a representation of who we are at SJB, it will serve as a 
guide to our members/leaders in decision-making and be a constant reminder of how we 
demonstrate our Catholic discipleship along our Faith journeys! 

• The next step of our forward planning is to create a vision or priorities for our Parish as the 
next step after creating our Mission Statement.   

• Four members of our Council recently participated in an Archdiocesan Workshop held in 
Moose Jaw- Companions on the Journey was very interesting and we will share our new 
knowledge with our council members.  Our council plans on attending more pastoral 
professional development in the upcoming months and years to grow in our faith and deepen 
our pastoral knowledge to lead our parish in the best possible manner.  

Confirmation/First Eucharist 

 

Our next class is on Wednesday, 

February 6 at 6:30pm in the Parish 

Hall.  We will be working on 

Session #4.  Please bring your 

Family Book and your Candidate 

Information sheet. 

Calling ALL Christian high school students! 

Semester two begins on January 30 and 
Christian Ethics is being offered in 

Period 1 for ALL those interested.  We 
have fun learning and growing together 

in Faith!   Our focus is on living a 
Christian lifestyle in the 21st century.  
We even spend some time outside of 

our classroom offering Christian service 
to our community.  If you have any 

questions please call Maureen Daoust @ 
306-421-7949 or email 

maureen.daoust@holyfamilyrcssd.ca 

Blessings, 

M. Daoust 

mailto:maureen.daoust@holyfamilyrcssd.ca



